
September 2018 
 

Hello All, 
Although September has gone by quite swiftly, Future Healthcare 
Executives (FHE) were able to pack a lot in! We continued to grow our 
involvement with the American College of Healthcare Executives 
(ACHE) by hosting an ACHE- sponsored networking event, and by 
volunteering for and attending the ACHE Annual Conference. We 
joined Hunger Task Force for our first volunteer event at Journal 
Sentinel’s Wine and Food Experience and we grew our student 
involvement by promoting FHE at the UWM College of Health 
Sciences’ Welcome Day and at UWM’s Fall Involvement Fair. We 
would love to keep everyone updated on all we have accomplished thus 
far. Please enjoy our stories and photos from the month of September! 



 

 
 
 
 

 

Future	
  Healthcare	
  Executives	
  started	
  the	
  semester	
  off	
  
with	
  a	
  networking	
  event	
  on	
  the	
  rooftop	
  of	
  the	
  Godfrey	
  &	
  
Kahn	
  building.	
  The	
  event	
  was	
  sponsored	
  by	
  the	
  American	
  
College	
  of	
  Healthcare	
  Executives	
  (ACHE)	
  and	
  UW-­‐
Milwaukee’s	
  MHA	
  program.	
  We	
  all	
  had	
  a	
  wonderful	
  time	
  
networking	
  with	
  members	
  of	
  ACHE	
  and	
  UWM	
  students	
  
and	
  staff,	
  while	
  celebrating	
  the	
  beginning	
  of	
  a	
  busy	
  and	
  
exciting	
  school	
  year	
  to	
  come!	
  	
  The	
  weather	
  was	
  perfect	
  
and	
  the	
  food,	
  catered	
  by	
  Tall	
  Guy	
  and	
  a	
  Grill,	
  was	
  
delicious,	
  but	
  the	
  company	
  was	
  definitely	
  the	
  greatest	
  
aspect	
  of	
  this	
  kickoff	
  event.	
  
	
  

Networking 

Volunteering  

For	
  our	
  first	
  volunteer	
  
event	
  of	
  the	
  semester,	
  
we	
  helped	
  Hunger	
  Task	
  
Force	
  serve	
  wine	
  and	
  
spirits	
  at	
  Journal	
  
Sentinel’s	
  Wine	
  and	
  
Food	
  Experience	
  in	
  
Milwaukee.	
  
Congratulations	
  to	
  our	
  
first	
  active	
  member-­‐	
  
Andy	
  Brown,	
  pictured	
  
on	
  the	
  right!	
  
	
  



 

ACHE Annual Conference 

ACHE	
  welcomed	
  members	
  of	
  the	
  FHE	
  
leadership	
  team	
  as	
  volunteers	
  at	
  their	
  
Annual	
  Conference	
  at	
  the	
  Osthoff	
  Resort	
  in	
  
Elkhart	
  Lake.	
  We	
  had	
  a	
  wonderful	
  
experience	
  helping	
  with	
  attendee	
  
registration	
  and	
  the	
  Monday	
  night	
  
networking	
  reception.	
  We	
  were	
  grateful	
  to	
  
have	
  been	
  able	
  to	
  attend	
  the	
  ACHE	
  annual	
  
meeting	
  and	
  awards	
  luncheon	
  where	
  our	
  
Leadership	
  Development	
  Program	
  mentors	
  
and	
  other	
  outstanding	
  healthcare	
  executives	
  
were	
  recognized.	
  Congratulations	
  to	
  all	
  
award	
  winners,	
  who	
  set	
  a	
  prime	
  example	
  of	
  
healthcare	
  leadership	
  for	
  us	
  students.	
  	
  

Thank you for reading and staying updated with Future Healthcare Executives! 
October is proving to be another busy month, filled with volunteerism, networking and 

membership growth. Look out for future updates on our social media: 
https://futurehealthcareex.wixsite.com/fheuwm https://www.facebook.com/UWMFHE 
 


